
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Athens Utilities Board 

COMMUNICATIONS TOWER DESIGN/CONSTRUCTION 
 
Athens Utilities Board is seeking proposals from licensed contractors to design and erect a 
communications tower for the Utility. All in accordance with the outlined specifications as 
identified in the RFP document, and the laws of the State of Tennessee.  
 
Proposals shall be received at AUB’s main office located at 100 New Englewood Road, until    
Tuesday, March 5, 2024  at 2:00 P.M. local time, A detailed RFP document outlining the 
submission requirements and a soils report can be obtained by contacting: 

 
Kevin Goins 
Superintendent of Power 
Athens Utilities Board, Athens TN 
kgoins@aub.org 
(423) 745-4501 

 
Proposals shall be submitted in a single sealed envelope containing the required data as listed 
in the RFP and the proposed cost.    
 
AUB reserves the right to waive any informalities and to reject any or all proposals. 
 
Athens Utilities Board does not discriminate based on race, color or national origin in federal or 
state sponsored programs, pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (42 U.S.C. 2000d). 
 
Eric Newberry 
General Manager 
February 14, 2024 
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